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To: COA
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Public Meeting Notice Comments

From: jaswinder Banga  
Sent: 2024/11/07 10:55 AM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Public Meeting Notice Comments 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
To Whomever This May Concern, 
I am emailing in regards a public meeting notice that I received to give my comments on a certain application. 
My name is Jaswinder Banga and my address is . The property address I am 
commenting on is 14 Benjamin Thorne Road and the application # is A-2024-0380. My husband, Manjit Banga, 
and I do not have any complaints on the extension of this property's deck. However as property owners who 
legally obtained permits and went through the whole process legally to build their own deck we would also 
like to be able to extend our own deck to that area length. When we wanted to build our deck the city said we 
were not allowed to extend it by a certain point even though we wanted to create a larger deck, but we had 
to follow the legal parameters. We also spent a lot of money to legally obtain permits. So that is why we are 
asking that we also be allowed to extend our deck. We give our consent for out comments to be shared at the 
public meeting and posted on the agenda. 
 
Thank You 
Jaswinder Banga 
 


